
As part of the Neighbourhood Plan consultation, we went into William Farr School to seek the views 

of the School Council for our updated Neighbourhood Plan. There were 19 members of the School 

Council there, but only 2 of them lived in the village.  

 

The things they like about the village: 

• Relatively quiet/safe 

• Pleasant village 

• Never feel in any danger 

 

The things they don’t like about the village: 

• Elements of Manor Park – intimidation by groups of youths drinking, waterlogged pitch 

 

The changes they would like to see in the village: 

• A supermarket 

• More trees, herb garden 

• Public set of toilets 

• Free/reduced rate usage of astroturf 

• Nettleham Hub – coffee shop type space with the library 

 

 


